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Comments: I am reaching out to provide my concerns with the Stibnite Gold Project. I have personally

experienced the many beauties the South Fork Salmon has to offer from spectacular wildlife and landscapes to

amazing recreation opportunities. The plethora of wildlife is like few other places in Idaho, there are trout and

other fish jumping from the river in eddies, bears along the mountain side, and tons of other animals along the

riverbank. Not only is the river and its corridor remarkable the surrounding area is also stunning. Unique

mountain ranges and ancient pictographs scatter the area. The recreation opportunities in this area are so broad

with world class whitewater sports, spectacular hiking, and prime hunting and fishing these opportunities would

be ruined if the Stibnite project is followed through. This area is much too pristine for these plans proposed and

would be detrimental to the wildlife, water quality, recreation opportunities and the reputation of your

organization. Please consider these throughout concerns as well as the many others about the Stibnite Gold

Project. 


